
-----Original Message----- 
From: Erica Dutton [mailto:du6basia@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, October 29, 2011 11:40 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Fuller Park 
 
I hope you forward this to the correct office if this isn't the right one.  I would like to make a suggestion on 
changing the name of Huron Parkway to Condo Alley or Condo Throughway or something like that.  In 
the 25+yrs I've lived in AA, this beautiful path gave way to condo developments and increasing building 
by Pfizer.  It no longer is the Parkway it was named after.  I'm saddened by this because a drive on the 
Parkway used to feel like I was in the country.   How sad to let it change like that.   
Putting in sidewalks on the north side of Washtenaw was another mistake, I believe.  There were 
sidewalks on the south side and that seemed enough.  Now the people who live on Washtenaw have less 
privacy and we don't have another small stretch of land that was a little "wild".   
Lastly is the proposed building on Fuller Park.  This is a disaster.  I work for the UM so I know how parking 
is a premium, but this isn't the way to solve it.  Please don't take any more land for parking lots, 
sidewalks....  This destroys what AA is known for; it's natural beauty. 
Thank you for hearing me, 
 
Erica Dutton 
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